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SPECIAL ATTENTION 

Orange County Law Enforcement Agencies  
 

Possible Operation of a “Bandit” Taxicab Driver in 

South Orange County, doing business as: 
 

THE HUSKY CAB OF SAN CLEMENTE 
  

Vehicle and Driver is Operating without Required Permits 
 

The vehicle and driver is operating without required OCTAP permits.  If this vehicle is observed on 

the road, please take appropriate law enforcement action and notify OCTAP of the action taken.   

 

SITUATION: OCTAP has received notification from Surfside Taxi that this 

particular vehicle is operating in the San Clemente and surrounding 

areas without the required OCTAP permits, posing an immediate 

safety risk to the public. 

 

VEHICLE DESCRIPTION: 2016 Ford Explorer, White 

Phone number on rear window is:  949-500-8792 

 

DRIVER DESCRIPTION: (Law Enforcement may contact OCTAP for 
more information) 
CDL: #B543536   
DOB: 1/29/1961 

 

KNOWN TO FREQUENT: South Orange County, San Clemente and surrounding areas. 
 

       
 

If your department observes this vehicle operating as a taxicab in Orange County, please take appropriate 

law enforcement action under your cities municipal codes.  Please notify OCTAP of any action taken and 

forward copies of citations to OCTAP office as evidence for OCTAP’s investigation.  

OCTAP Phone:  (949) 654-8294         Fax: (714) 265-4374         Email:  octap@octa.net 


